
Subject: Re: Any hope for an ID on a 5th Avenue watch?
Posted by afire on Thu, 14 Jan 2021 18:03:22 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

thesnark17 wrote on Wed, 13 January 2021 22:14Did any of these 5th Avenue models have
names, or were they all unique?
No, they were regular production, but as with most solid gold models of this era, rare.  And this
was pretty early in the naming era.  Some 325 models had names (Longacre, Fleetwood, Carlton,
Arlington) but I would say the majority did not.  It may just be "Quadron XXX" without a name.  I
don't know if this is a hard and fast rule, but it seems to me that Gruens from the early 1930s only
got names if they were advertised, and I would suspect a low production model like this probably
wouldn't have been.
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